
Hi Mr Brownlee & Mr Amon,
My wife & I have been living at the War Vets village for nearly 10 years. 
Our villa is in the 'Dardanelles' section which is located down the far western side of the village near 
the Narrabeen Lagoon bike/walking track.
In the time that we have lived there, mobile phone reception in our area has been very spasmodic. We 
often see residents walking around outside trying to get some phone reception.

Other than being an inconvenience it is a major safety issue with many residents not having a landline 
and relying totally on their mobile phone for emergency needs.

We have been anticipating a mobile phone tower for the past 3 years when it was first mentioned & 
see no reason why the NB council would object to this proposal

Your consideration in this matter would be greatly appreciated

Yours Sincerely

Ross & Bobbi Fairhall
4/10 Lakeshore Drive
Narrabeen.

Sent: 2/07/2019 3:37:45 AM
Subject: Phone tower-war vets village


